10 DOWNING STREET

20 December 1983

From the Privare Secretary

The Prime Minister has asked me to thank you most warmly
for your letter of 19 December referring to the relationship
between our two countries and extending vour best wishes for
g happy Hew Year.

Mrs. Thatcher has asked me to stale in reply that she
continues to attach the greatest importance to a close and
friendly relationship with Yugoslavia and in that context
recalls with pleasure the recent visit to London of the President
of the Federal Executive Council, Mrs. M. Planinc.

The Prime Minister sends tc vou her best wishes for 15984,

His Excellency Monsieur Dragi Stamenkovic




YUGLUSLAY AMBASSADOR




